28 November 2014

Hello Friend;

It has been an absolutely amazing_year for New Harvest, and it's only going to
get better.

In the new year we're going to be relocating to NYC, hiring a Development
Director, working with major organizations to extend New Harvest's reach and
impact, and taking the new exciting food technologies we've been advancing to
debut at the World's Fair. Above all, we'll be ensuring researchers and
entrepreneurs have the funds to get their world-changing ideas out there.

We aren't waiting for the future to arrive - we're on the ground, building the
future we want.

To build that future, we need to think about what we can do today.

Today, we're kicking off our year-end fundraising campaign with a gift match.
Your $100 gift becomes $200.
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This is just the beginning of a sustainable revolution in food. The beginning is
where your contribution will make the biggest difference.

Please consider giving_today!

Take care and have a great weekend,

Isha Datar

Executive Director, New Harvest
647-927-8558

.

New Harvest is a registered US charity, 100% supported by individuals like
yourself. We are addressing big issues with a small budget and every dollar
donated goes towards New Harvest's mission.To support New Harvest, please
make a tax-deductible monthly or one time donation.
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